
From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: August 2, 2023 at 1:24:57 PM MDT 
Subject: Please Nominate LICA :) 

  

Hello LICA Members, 
  
The Bonnyville and District Chamber of Commerce is seeking nominations for the 2023 Business Resiliency 
Awards.  
We kindly ask that you consider nominating LICA in the Outstanding Not-For-Profit category. 
We strongly feel our work over this past year deserves to be recognized and we would appreciate your 
support. 
Receiving as many nominations as possible will increase our chances to win this award. 
  
Click on Outstanding Not For Profit in the table below and this link will take you directly to the 
nomination form. 
  
Thanking you in advance for your consideration. 
  
Yours in environmental stewardship 
  
Lori Jodoin 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
5107W – 50 Street, PO Box 8237 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812-2182 

 
  
  
  
  
Get your vote in!  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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